
Welcome back! 
We hope you had a fabulous spring break and you have started this week 
refreshed and ready for the last two months of school.  •  Book Fair is 
coming up April 23 to 27th.  Lunch with a loved one for 2nd and 4th grades, 
come early and shop before lunch.  Don’t forget to bring a lunch. The book 
fair will also be open on Thursday evening, April 26th until 6pm.  Look for 
volunteer sign ups. •  PTO Nominations Meeting is Friday April 20th at 8:45 
am.  If you are interested in running for any positions on the executive 
board, please contact Kris Weir at pto.vp.westwood@gmail.com.

Book Fair  
April 23-27 

8:30-3:30 and 
Thursday April 26 

till 6:00pm. 

PTO Meeting 
Friday, April 20 @ 

8:45 am is the 
Nominations 

meeting. 

21st Annual 
Sunday April 8th 

from 9 am - 2:30 pm 
@ WG MS. Visit 

wgafterprom.com

LUNCH WITH  
LOVED ONE 

Grade 2:  Wednesday, 
April 25th 11:45-12:15.

1
LUNCH WITH  
LOVED ONE 

Grade 4:  Thursday, 
April 26th 11:30-12:00. 
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MONDAY MUNCHIES 
There are still some 
dates left to bring in 

snacks for the teachers.  
Check our website.
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